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Medford, Wisconsin
February 3, 1944

Mr. S.R.lorss
Route 3
Bradford, lass.

Dear lir. Morss:

Thank you for your report of our vrogram for the
National Radio Club, 5:00 to 6:00 A.M.CWT Sunday Janusry
30, 1944. Your report was cuscacu and was Iouad uwo DE
correct. L am therefore sending this letter as g verification
of samne.

At the time you heard us we were operating under our
War Time Power which necissitates a one decibel reduction
in operating vower. This reduction brings our power down
to avproximately 200 wattis.

At the present time we are on the air the first Wednesday
morning of each month, from 1:00 to 1l:45 A.M. CWT, for a
frecuency check with the Phelps Labratory of Minnespolis
Minnesota. )

On behalf of the management of the station, I wish to
thank you ggain for your fine report .

Yours truly

Gerald J. Boos
Chief Engineer
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